
 

 

 

WPC’s response to application  DC/24/1813/LBC | Listed Building Consent - Replacement 

front door | Whitehall Mill Road Waldringfield Woodbridge Suffolk IP12 4PY. 

 

Submitted via the ESC Planning on-line Portal on 15 June 2024 

 

Waldringfield Parish Council has no objection to this application.  We consider it to be a 

minor change and are happy to defer to the ESC Conservation Officer's recommendation. 

 

 


